
Hampton Falls Planning Board 

Master Plan Committee 

Draft Workshop Minutes – July 27, 2015 

 

Present: Charlyn Brown, Chairman; Larry Smith; Lisa Brown-Kucharski; Todd Santora; Marietta 

Garavaglia and Glenn Greenwood, RPC Consultant. 

The workshop ran from 8:05 A.M. until 9:20 A.M. 

The minutes of the July 20th workshop were accepted as written with one abstention. 

The members finalized the flyer to be mailed for July.  The remainder of the workshop was 

spent putting together the flyer to be mailed late August and PR ideas for early September in 

addition to a final September flyer.  The content for the August flyer addresses the visioning 

sessions - reason for the sessions, the dates of the scheduled sessions and some topics to be 

discussed.  PR ideas included placing an article as well as a letter to the editor in the Hampton 

Union, making use of the reader boards in town, e-mail blasts, posters and the use of Face 

Book.  Marietta volunteered to put together information to be used in the newspaper.  She also 

said she would contact Beverly Mutrie in regards to the posters.  Todd is to check with the 

editor of Hampton Falls Living to inquire about deadlines and being able to get a mention under 

Community Events in the next publication.  

Workshops are scheduled for August on Monday, August 17 (put together the September flyer) 

and on Monday, August 24 (review the Transportation Chapter) at 8:00 A.M.     


